
 

March 2nd, 2023 

 

Mr. Andrew Porter 
Director of Space Management 
Division of Administration and Finance 
Planning + Design + Construction 
University of Cincinnati 
51 Goodman Drive 
Cincinnati, OH 45221-0186 
 
 
Dear Mr. Porter: 
 
It is with pleasure that I write to affirm the review of the University of Cincinnati’s 2023 STARS 
2.2 submission.  Based on the provision of supporting data and documentation by staff at the 
University of Cincinnati (UC) to the Unlimited Carbon Assistance Network (UCAN) during winter 
2022-2023, we believe that UC will achieve a well-earned “Gold” ranking under version 2.2 of 
AASHE’s Sustainability Tracking and Rating System (STARS).   
 
We have reviewed UC’s report, and the supporting information provided, and are satisfied that 
the reporting criteria for each credit has been met as completely and accurately as possible, 
and all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed. This is 
represented in the data included in the accompanying “Review Template,” provided by AASHE 
and completed collaboratively by staff from UC and U-CAN. 

 
We are happy, of course, to answer any further questions or to be a resource as you progress 
through the final AASHE STARS submission and review process; please don’t hesitate to reach 
out with any additional questions.  In the meantime, we wish you sincere congratulations on 
your sustainability accomplishments to date, as reflected in this submission. UC has much to be 
proud of in regard to its history of sustainability leadership, and we wish you the best in your 
continued efforts! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Jennifer R Andrews, Partner      
 

Unlimited Carbon Assistance Network (UCAN) 
14241 Midlothian Tpke PMB 168 

Midlothian, VA 23113 

ucanl3c.com 
 


